
 

North Putnam Update 
4/5/2024 

Work will begin on April 15,  

continue through May 31st 

with restoration work happening in June. 

North Putnam will be closed to through traffic 

•  1 lane will be open during construction for residents to access the homes and for  

 construction activity. 

•  The Contractor will work on west side and east side as separate phases, including side
 walk.  1 side will be completed (aggregate base, curb, sidewalk) before moving to the other 
 side.  Paving will be one operation at the end of the project 

•  Milling the  asphalt will be the first operation.  Millings will be left in place as temporary 
 driving surface until aggregate base placement occurs 

•  Paving limits extend from W. Riverside to Bismark 

 

 


